
August 5th, 2013 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary  

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re:   TEC Energy Inc.  

Application for an Electricity Wholesaler Licence  

Board File No. EB-2013-0274 

 

As requested in the LETTER OF DIRECTION, TEC Energy Inc. informs the Board that we do 

not currently have a website. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the Application, please do not hesitate to contact me at (514) 

502-8068. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 
(original signed by Etienne Lapointe) 

 

Etienne Lapointe, CPA, CA, MSC 

Vice-President Finances 

TEC Energy Inc. 

 


